
SOUTHERN UNIVERSITY AT NEW ORLEANS 
6400 Press Drive, New Orleans, LA 70126 

Student Senate, Legislative Branch 
_______________________________________________________________ 

	
 
 
 
 
Dear Warren Thompson, SGA President: 
 
On behalf of the Student Senate, I am pleased to invite you to participate in a meeting to assess 
the overall operations of the university. The meeting will be held at Southern University at New 
Orleans University Center on Friday, October 5, 2018, from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nathan Albert, SGA Vice President 


